NFPA NFPA® Electrical Section

June 11, 2013

Dear Randall,

On behalf of the NFPA" Electrical Section and the National Electrical Code® Committee,
I take great pleasure in congratulating you on becoming a member of the NEC* Quarter
Century Club. You join a select group of outstanding individuals whose contributions to
the development of the National Electrical Code are truly worthy of this recognition.
Your continuous service as a member of the National Electrical Code Committee for over
25 years is a benchmark, representative of your deep commitment and dedication to the
advancement of electrical safety. Tireless volunteer committee members like you are the
reason the NEC enjoys its stature of being the world’s premier document on safe
electrical installations.

Sincerely,

Mark W. Earley, P.E. {
NFPA Chief Electrical Engineer & ‘
Secretary of the National Electrical Code® Committee




